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Northbound I-29 Reopens after Multi-Vehicle Accident 
ST. JOSEPH, Mo. (AP) - Northbound Interstate 29 south of St. Joseph has reopened after it was
closed for nearly six hours by a multi-vehicle wreck.
 
The crash involving two tractor-trailers and two vehicles happened about 3 a.m. Friday near Faucett.
The interstate reopened about 8 a.m.
 
One of the tractor-trailers overturned in the crash. No serious injuries were reported. 
 
The Missouri State Highway Patrol has not released many details about the crash.
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